GRIFFIN PARC WEBSITE

The new Griffin Parc website has been up and running for a few months. Some of you

have not visited the site as of yet (www.griffinparchoa.com). Please be sure to periodi-
cally check the site as community updates are posted and your governing documents
and architectural application forms are also available on the website.
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POOL FURNITURE SALE

This year Griffin Parc purchased new pool furniture for the community pool. The
old white pool furniture now needs a home. On Sunday, May 30th, the old pool
furniture will be available for sale from 10:00 am till noon on a first come basis.
There are 6 chaise lounges, 12 single strap chairs and 16 double strap chairs avail-
able for purchase. Cash only please!
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VANDALISM AT THE GAZEBO

TRUCK WHEELS STOLEN

Recently, a homeowner’s truck tires were stolen off of his truck
while in the driveway. Please be sure to watch out for suspi-
cious behavior in the community and if you see it call the Frisco
Police Department at 972-292-6010.

When possible, park your vehicles in your garage to help deter
thieves.
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The community gazebo continues to be a target for vandalism.
Repairs include picket replacement and electrical work. The
money for the gazebo repairs come out of your annual assess-
ments and could be used towards community improvements.

Please help keep costs down and help monitor the gazebo. If you
see suspicious behavior, please call the Frisco Police. Additional
police patrols have been requested but we need community
involvement to catch the vandals and to help prevent vandalism.

Thank you for your support!




